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Dear Vice Chancellor,

4

This is the time when you may be working for the summative evaluation for the current
academic session. Soon you will be making preparations for the next academic session
commencing from June-July, 2016. In this connection, may ) request you to put in place
‘Online Admission System’ for all the programs offered by your esteemed institution. You
will agree that this will not only ensure greater efficiency but also promote transparency in
the functioning of your institution. In addition, it will also facilitate the students and parents
to make informed choices.

If you have already done it, you are requested to inform the UGC the extent 10 which your
admission processes are currently online. [n case your university has fully implemented
the online admissions, you may kindly indicate a descriptor of the software used and also
mention the process adopted for the online admission. If the admissions are not done
through online, or is only partially online, you may kindly indicate the steps proposed by
your university for converting it to the complete online mode from the academic session
2018-17,

Further, | wish to inform you that the progress achieved by the Universities in
implementing the online admissions will be reviewed in a meeting scheduled for early
January, 2016. Accordingly, you are requested to initiate urgent steps for online
admissions and also apprise the progress made to the Secretary, UGC.

This may kindly be accorded Top Most Priority.
Looking forward to hearing from you soon.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Ved Prakash)

To

The Vice Chancellors of UGC funded Central Universities
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